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People with time for Children 

 

10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our history topic on World War II, I would like to show Maple class the movie 
Goodnight Mister Tom. It is about the experiences of a boy who is evacuated from 
London. The movie is a PG certificate, therefore, should you wish to withdraw your 
children from watching the movie, please see Miss May by Wednesday (12th July) 
morning.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss L. May 
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